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Friday 24 March 2023 

 

As a continuation of their engagement with Bath Spa University 
learning about post-18 options, a targeted group of Year 9 pupils 
were taken to Bath Spa University for the day to look around the 
campus and learn about what it was like to be a university 
student. 

During the day pupils had a welcome talk and engaged in 
a number of activities which included a quiz, playing 
Studeopoly (a take on Monopoly) to see if they could 
budget on their journey through university and they 
took part in a Q&A with student panel. They were also 
given the challenge of designing and creating a logo to go 
on the side of a bag for advertising the diverse range of 
university courses available. There were some amazing 
ideas! 

Pupils had the opportunity to have a guided tour of the campus by current students and were 
able to see where the students lived, ate and studied. Pupils asked lots of questions which 
was great. As a small university, pupils were able to look around almost all of the campus, 
which is set in the countryside on the outskirts of the City of Bath – a truly beautiful setting 
with its own lake. 

We would like to say a big thank you to Bath Spa University for hosting our visit and for 
their fantastic engagement with our pupils over the years.  We look forward to working with 
the university in the future. 

 

 

 

 


